
 
 

 

DATE:   Tuesday, February 27, 2024 

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT #1 – REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR TRUCK 
DRAYAGE CHARGING DEPOT OPERATOR  

 
The Port of Los Angeles’ Truck Drayage Charging Depot Operator Request for 

Proposals is amended through this notification as described below: 
 

 All responses to questions and comments will now be posted on Friday, 
March 1, 2024. 
 

 The due date for proposals has been extended to Monday, March 11, 
2024 by 3pm.  

 
It is the responsibility of all proposers to review the Port’s website and Ramp for 

any RFP revisions or answers to questions prior to submitting a proposal in order to 
ensure their proposal is complete and responsive. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


